Frilling, Tara

From: Stan Baranski <spbaranski@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 10:52 AM

To: : Sen. Fasano, Len v
Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

This tax increase is going to hurt CT economy and cause a loss of well paying jobs as more businesses migrate their
operations out of our state. This proposal represents an unbalanced and one-sided approach to solving the state's
budget problems. It should NOT become a law.

Stan Baranski

Stan Baranski <spbaranski@yahoo.com>
654 France Street
Rocky Hill




